September 26, 1996

Mr. Robert R. Holden 15020 Dublin St. #41 Gardena, CA 90249

Dear Mr. Holden:

Thank you for your letter of September 20, 1996 regarding a particular FBI record and the autopsy on President Kennedy. I appreciate your taking the time to send it.

As I am sure you are aware, the Review Board has received thousands of suggestions and leads related to assassination records. Your letter and the attached document will be carefully reviewed by the appropriate staff person, as are all correspondence received by the Board.

Again, thank you for your interest in the Review Board and for taking the time to send us a copy of the FBI report.

Sincerely,

Thomas E. Samoluk Associate Director